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N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions accredited to the Organization of American States and, on instructions from the Chair of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CEPCIDI on the Draft Social Charter of the Americas, Ambassador Jorge Valero Briceño, wishes to announce that, in view of requests from member states and following consultations with the vice chairs of the Working Group, the deadline for the presentation of proposals to be considered in preparing the base document for the Social Charter negotiations has been extended to October 19.  The Chair of the Working Group wishes to announce that it was decided in the consultations with the vice chairs that this date could not be further extended.  It was also decided that the Secretariat would have until November 17 to present the working document.
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